[bookmark: _GoBack]Every year, PaBIA’s Board assesses its income and expenses before determining next year’s membership dues.  Doing the evaluation this fall led us to the ultimate decision to raise the full membership fees.  After listening to various ideas shared with Board members, we also decided to adjust our fees and create categories to meet the needs of younger folks with the hope of encouraging the young adults of our members to join.  We know that these younger adults and their families use the same markers, take advantage of our regattas and triathlons and benefit from our vigilance with regard to the environment and safety so we wanted to make it easier for them to support PaBIA’s efforts on their behalf.

· Our expenses have exceeded our income over the past 3 years (feel free to look at the financial reports in the PaBIA Yearbook) but to summarize:
· The 2018-2021 contracted cost for off-season cottage patrols has increased to $44 for the primary tag (subsequent tags are $35 for each additional buildings)
· Marine patrol costs for wages, gas and boat maintenance have increased, despite excellent efforts to find savings.
· *Georgian Bay Association (GBA) dues were increased in 2017 to $50 per year. Of note, each PaBIA membership includes membership in the GBA. (Excluding Junior PaBIA membership) 
· Our membership numbers have decreased, albeit not appreciably (encourage your young adults to join!)
· Some members don’t have a need for the off-season cottage patrols (individuals or young families of full members, permanent residents or renters)
· Our membership in the GBA is extremely important as an effective, highly active and successful not-for-profit advocacy organization that speaks for all Eastern and Northern Shore residents of Georgian Bay at all levels of government.

